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BCSE Statement in Response to Hydrogen Hub Awardees 
 

Washington, D.C. – Lisa Jacobson, President of the Business Council for Sustainable Energy (BCSE), 
offered the following statement in response to the U.S. Department of Energy’s announcement of the 
Regional Clean Hydrogen Hubs (H2Hubs) Program awardees: 

“As one of the many impactful clean energy policies funded by the bipartisan Infrastructure Investment 
and Jobs Act of 2021, the Regional Clean Hydrogen Hubs Program is an important milestone in building 
up the U.S. clean hydrogen industry and lowering emissions from hard-to-decarbonize sectors. Clean 
hydrogen is a critical tool in the broad portfolio of energy solutions our country needs to reduce carbon 
pollution, increase energy security, and create good-paying American jobs. BCSE is proud to support our 
members who will be involved with the H2Hubs, helping to boost the clean energy economy across 
America.” 

 
### 

 
The Business Council for Sustainable Energy (BCSE) is a coalition of companies and trade associations from the 
energy efficiency, natural gas, and renewable energy sectors, and also includes investor-owned utilities, public 
power, independent power producers, project developers, equipment manufacturers, and environmental and 
energy market service providers. Established in 1992, BCSE advocates for policies that expand the use of 
commercially-available clean energy technologies, products, and services.  
 
For more information on the Council, please visit www.bcse.org. For the latest industry data, download 
the Sustainable Energy in America Factbook. 
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